The Wilde Bunch General Board Meeting

Albuquerque Square Dance Center
12/08/2014
Attending: 25 Wilde Bunch members 
Call to Order: 1954 by Rick
I. Review of Candidates for Offices
· Member at Large: Pablo Candelaria
· Outreach Director: Dave Meltzer
· Treasurer: Scott Amspoker
· Secretary: Melinda Wilson
· Class Director: Jim Wenger
· Vice President: Turtle-Bear Guillermo
· President: Jean Maher
· Past President: Rick Weber
· Motion to Accept by Acclamation: Nancy Jane
· Motion: passed by attending members
II.  Chase the Chile
· Rick explained the necessity of the CTC coordinator requiring a two-year commitment.  Because of this, Georgian has offered to run CTC for the next fly in during 2016 in lieu of the vice president. 
· Accepted by Wilde Bunch members
· Rick also announced that about $1,200 was made from the event.
III. 2014 Synopsis
· One of the goals for 2014 was to increase the amount of dancers by four.  The Wilde Bunch exceeded this goal, despite losing two non-active members to death.  The current number of active dancers is in the upper 40s.
· There are also more people dancing in the Wilde Bunch than in the past.  For example, the C1 class has maintained about 10 new people.
· In order to raise money, the WB holds various functions.  Profit from these functions is 50% more than anticipated. 
· Garage sales and Craigslist donations have also contributed to the financial stability of the club. 
· Rick highlighted the expertise of our callers and discussed their board-approved pay increase.
· The upcoming T3 weekend for Advanced and Challenge dancers is a club-supported function. Currently, 65 people are signed up, with an overall goal of 125.
Meeting adjourned: 2003
Respectfully Submitted,

Aaron Wagner
Secretary to The Wilde Bunch
